From: Burns Ellens, Marilyn B. [Marilyn.BurnsEllens@chicagopolice.org]
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 11:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clark Henson, Allyson M.
Subject: RE: 10 Day Notice of Return from Travel -- Deputy Chief Lodding and Allyson Clark Henson
Steve,
This meeting was actually held in Fairview Heights, IL.
 

Thank you!!
 

Marilyn
 

From: Lodding, Howard W. 
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 11:13 AM
To: Burns Ellens, Marilyn B.; 'Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org'
Cc: Clark Henson, Allyson M.
Subject: Re: 10 Day Notice of Return from Travel -- Deputy Chief Lodding and Allyson Clark Henson
 

Steve
My room was paid for by the ILETSB . 
I paid for all my own meals except for a breakfast that was provided to all attendees on the 5th of September . 
As stated below a police vehicle was used for travel with a Department gas card 
If anything else is needed please notify me 
Thanks
Howard 
 

From: Burns Ellens, Marilyn B. 
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 10:43 AM Central Standard Time
To: Berlin, Steve <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Lodding, Howard W.; Clark Henson, Allyson M. 
Subject: 10 Day Notice of Return from Travel -- Deputy Chief Lodding and Allyson Clark Henson 
 

Hello Steve,
 

Deputy Chief Lodding and Allyson Clark-Henson have returned from the meeting held in Springfield on 4-5 September.
 

Training:  Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Meeting
 

Travelers
Deputy Chief Howard Lodding (Representative for the Superintendent of Police)
Allyson Clark-Henson
 

Address
Springfield, IL
 

Date:
 4-5 September
 

Funding
Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board will pay  for Deputy Lodding's expenses.
A Chicago Police Department Vehicle was used for Travel.
A Gas card was supplied by the City.
Allyson Clark-Henson's hotel was paid with corporate funds
